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Sale of Coregas now unconditional

Wesfarmers today announced that all conditions precedent to the sale of Coregas to a subsidiary of
Nippon Sanso Holdings Corporation have now been satisfied. The transaction is expected to be
completed in July 2025.

The agreement to sell Coregas for $770 million was announced on 20 December 2024 with the sale
subject to the receipt of certain consents and approvals, including from the Australian Competition and
Consumer Commission and Foreign Investment Review Board, which have now been received.

Wesfarmers expects to record a pre-tax profit on sale of approximately $230 million to $260 million,
subject to completion adjustments, with this amount to be included in the results for the 2025 financial year.
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